P.O. Box 4041

Midland, Texas 79701
(915) 682-4300

s

March 17, 1981

Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We received your letter today stating that you have picked up
our signal. The information you sent of our sign off is correct.

Thank you for your letter. Hope you can pick up our signal
again sometime. If you're ever in West Texas come by our
station and we will give you a grand tour of our stationm.

Yours truly,

C/Wﬁ!
{ Jerry EMfiott

General Manager

JE/sc



